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A Summation Meeting on Business Relationships

On the afternoon of October the 31st, the DTU Faculty of Information Technology, in collaboration with the Business Relationships Committee, held a summation meeting on business relationships in Room 702-K7/25 Quang Trung Campus.  
  

Mr. Truong Tien Vu speaks at the meeting  
 
At the event, Dr. Luu Hong Hai, DTU Vice Chairman of the Business Relationships Committee, said: “DTU will celebrate its 20th anniversary on November the 11th. Since its establishment, DTU has gained a lot of significant achievements and won recognition from the public. Over the years, DTU has constantly enhanced collaborative partnerships with domestic and foreign business to improve the quality of education. The meeting was a good opportunity for the university and business to evaluate what has been achieved, based on which we can make a better plan for the future.”

Mr. Truong Tien Vu, Dean of the DTU Faculty of IT, gave an evaluation report on what the faculty has gained over the years and its orientation for the near future. Enclave, Logigear, Global Cybert Soft, Global Green and others exchanged their constructive ideas with the Faculty about academic programs, internships and how to improve the collaborative relationships between DTU and business. 
 
  
 DTU and business representatives at the event 

Over the years, the DTU Information Technology faculty has expanded partnerships with a lot of prestigious business enterprises, both national and international. Particularly, the academic collaboration with Carnegie Mellon University (the best university for Information Technology in America) since 2008 has become the cornerstone for the IT education at DTU. 
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